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Two Boats School 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Good Morning to you all from sunny St Helena!  
 
Thank you to Ms. Smith for holding down the fort this 
week. By all accounts it has been a very busy week with 
students having lots of fun with their enrichment 
activities. Included is a selection of photos where you 
can see for yourself some of the things they got 
involved in. 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 
On Tuesday and Wednesday, we had Wayne and 
Samara in to carry out the six monthly, dental 
screening. You will hear from them should your child 
need any follow up treatment. Thank you both for 
coming in, as always it is our pleasure to have you in 
school. 
 
All monies from the sale of our TBS PTA Christmas 
Raffle have now been counted and we are pleased to 
announce that a total of £1069.62 was raised. A great 
team effort! Thanks, are once again extended to all 
those who donated prizes and bought tickets. A special 
thank you to the PTA for organising the raffle. Your 
support is truly appreciated. 
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Breakdown on money raised:  
Sale of raffle tickets -    £1105.00 
Donation -     £10.20 
Expenditure -     £45.58 
Overall total raised -    £1069.62 
 
Following on from PC Boulet’s visit on Bike safety with 
our Primary staff, PC Boulet has prepared a slide of 
information (included with this edition) to serve as a 
brief reminder for students in time for the start of the 
holidays, when students will probably be out on their 
bikes a lot more. Thank you, PC Boulet. 
 
On Thursday we held our annual Christmas lunch. This 
year the students opted for a BBQ instead of the 
traditional Roast Dinner. The meal was prepped and 
cooked by Mrs Bright and Miss Henry with the support 
of some willing secondary students. Thank you to 
Darren Roberts for the loan of the BBQ stand for 
cooking the meats. As is always the case it was a lovely 
meal with a real Christmas atmosphere. There was a 
visit from Santa who gave out selection boxes to all 
students and a little sing along ended the day. Once 
again thank you to all the staff and students and to the 
PTA for funding the meal as well as helping out on the 
day.  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Farewell 
 

 
 
Today we said Goodbye to Elliana and Madisyn as they 
leave for new adventures in St Helena. 
Both girls have been fantastic role models at TBS and it 
has been a pleasure being a part of their journey these 
past four years. 
 
You will be remembered fondly and be missed greatly 
from TBS and the Island. 
 
Best wishes to you and the family! 
 
 
School closed today at 12.30pm for the Christmas 
holidays.  
Here’s wishing all our staff, students and their families 
a very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Healthy New 
Year. School starts again for Term 2 for students on 
Tuesday 14th January 2025. 
 
That’s it for Now! 
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
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